
 
 

 

October 17th, 2021 - 29TH Sunday in Ordinary Time  

E pi ph a ny  O f  Ou r Lo rd  Pa ri s h  
(Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception) 

  3200 P3200 Pharmacy Avenue, Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 

Phone Number: 416-499-2196        Fax Number: 416-499-2354          Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org    

Website: www.epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Vigil) 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. (English) 

  11:00 a.m. (Italian) 

   1:00 p.m. (English) 

   7:00 p.m. (English) 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday  8:00 a.m. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Italian) 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

Friday  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Eng-Ital) 

Every First Friday 12:10 noon 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday to Saturday 6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.  

Monday              8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday        8:30 a.m. to   5:00 p.m. 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP NOVENA  

Every Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass 

ONE HOUR WITH JESUS 

Every Last Tuesdays after the 7:00 p.m. Mass 

CONFESSIONS 
 

First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days: By Appointment. 
 

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

LEGION OF MARY 

24 hours Praying of the  Rosary from 9am  (via Zoom) 

Every 1st & 3rd Saturday                                                                 

Please call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 
 

BIBLE STUDY (ONLINE) 

Every 1st Monday at 7:00 p.m.  

Please email robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Those interested to have their child baptized must call 

the Parish office for the registration requirements. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Couples engaged to be married must contact a priest 

one year in advance.  
 

DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET (For the Sick & the Dying) 

Every Friday in the Church at 3:00 p.m. 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Epiphany of Our Lord Catholic Academy  416-393-5378 

St. Henry Catholic  School         416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic School        416-393-5393 

Mary Ward Catholic Secondary  School    416-393-5544 

 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Martin Cherumadathy, C.F.I.C.  
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR  

Rev. Fr. Ronald Gene Generao, C.F.I.C.  
 

DEACON ASSISTANT  

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  
 

SECRETARY 

Kim Miranda 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Open: Tuesday & Thursday  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Closed: Saturday & Sunday 

CALL OR EMAIL FOR APPOINMENT 

 Monday-Wednesday-Friday  10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 



 

 

“Let Your love be upon us Lord, even as we hope in You.” 

For Parish updates, please visit our website at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphone 

 2021 Outdoor Rosary  
 

The Legion of Mary and the 
Knights of Columbus invite all to 
join the in the Outdoor Rosary on 
Saturday, October 23rd after the 
5:00 p.m.  Mass. It will held in 
front of the Church around the 
statue of the Madonna.  

      Everyone is welcome to attend.  

“Your Word is a Lamp                   
to my feet and a Light              

to my Path.”                                         
-  Psalm 119:105 

The Online Bible Study 
Group resumes  every Monday, at 7:00 p.m.  

Please email Craig at robichaudcm@gmail.com                                       
for information to participate.  

Bible Study Group 

World  Mission Sunday 

Next Sunday, October 24th, is World 
Mission Sunday. Parishes across the 
world will celebrate this unique     
Sunday.  Your prayers and donations 
will help support churches,                  
hospitals, schools and vocations                  

worldwide. It also provides financial support for 
the daily needs of all missionaries. Please be as                      
generous as possible to the collection for the                    
Propagation of the Faith, in Asia, Africa, Latin   
America, the Pacific Islands & some of our                      
Canadian dioceses that depend on this Mission 
collection. 
 Domenica prossima, 24 ottobre, è la                                 
Giornata Mondiale per le Missioni.  Tutte le                        
Parrocchie, in tutto il mondo, celebreranno questa                     
Domenica , unica nel suo  genere.  Questo e` un                 
segno globale della Chiesa universale e delle                    
Missioni. Le vostre preghiere e offerte, aiuteranno le 
chiese, gliospedali, le scuole e le vocazioni nei paesi in 
cui la presenza della  Chiesa è in fasche , e` una nuova 
realta`.  Vi preghiamo di essere piu` generosi                          
possibili  nella colletta che andra` a favore della                    
Propagazione della Fede, sparse in Asia, Africa,                     
America Latina, nelle Isole del Pacifico e a favore di  
alcune diocesi canadesi che dipendono unicamente 
dalla colletta Mondiale per le  Missioni. 

Annual Weekend Attendance Count  

The Annual Weekend Attendance Count 
by the Archdiocese of Toronto               
will take place on the weekends of                    
October 16th/17th and October 23rd/24th.                          
A headcount survey will be conducted 

on these two weekends which will help provide 
an accurate profile of Mass attendance in the 
archdiocese. Thank you for your cooperation. 
Durante i fine settimana del 16 e 17 ottobre  e 23 e 24 

0ttobre, la nostra parrocchia  partecipera` all’ annuale 

contabilita` , progetto  dell'Arcidiocesi di Toronto.                

In questi due  weekends, un  sondaggio sarà condotto 

da un contabile, che fornira` un profilo accurato di 

tutte le presenze  alle Messe Domenicali In tutta                  

l'Arcidiocesi. Grazie per la vostra collaborazione. 

https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/


  

  “Let Your love be upon us Lord, even as we hope in You.” 

The 2021 Parish Ministry Conference is a            
virtual, interactive place where all in parish 
ministry can gather to pray, learn, and be                       
refreshed in understanding how every parish 
ministry is catechetical, and how we might go 
forward in the pandemic and post-pandemic 
context. To register for the conference, please 
click or go to https://whova.com/portal/
registration/archd_202109/ 

 “Let us invoke the Holy Spirit 

with greater fervour and                         

frequency, and humbly listen to 

him, journeying together as He,                    

the source of communion and mission,                   

desires: with docility and courage.”   

We thank the many families                     
who each month make it a practice 
of bringing non-perishable food as 
donations for the less fortunate in 
our community. Please leave your 

donation in the Food Drive basket in the front 
lobby from Mondays 6:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., 
Tuesdays to Saturdays, 6:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., 
or Sundays after all Masses. Please check the 
expiry date of the food that you will donate.  

Grazie a tutte le famiglie che ogni mese usano       

portare cibi a lunga scadenza per i poveri della                   

comunità.  Vi preghiamo di deporre il vostro              

contributo nel cestino che troverete nell’atrio       

della chiesa , il lunedi dalle 6:30 am alle  12:00 pm,  

dal martedi al sabato dale 6:30 am alle 17:00 pm, o 

la domenica dopo la messa.  Si prega di controllare 

la scadenza dei cibi in scatola.  

Food Donation Drive, Oct. 15-31 

 

Simbang Gabi, December 15 to 23 

Our Parish will be celebrating 
“Simbang Gabi” (Dawn Mass) 
in Bilingual English-Filipino 
from December 15th to 23rd  

at 8:00 p.m. This a devotional nine-day series of 
Filipino Masses which, traditionally, takes place 
in the dawn when Filipinos come together to   
prepare for the coming of our Lord Jesus Christ 
and to honour the Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother 
of God. If you wish to bring a Filipino Christmas  
Lantern (Parol) to decorate our Church for   
Christmas, please do so. Kindly bring the “Parol” 
to the Parish office before December 12.  

ISANG PAG-AALAY NG ATING PANANAMPALATAYA 

Holyween Celebration, October 31st 

All kids ages 4 to 10, dressed in  Bible 
characters or angels, are invited                  
to join the PARISH HOLYWEEN on          
Sunday, October 31. Your donation 

of candies or chocolate treats (No Nuts Please) to 
be given to kids are welcome.  Please drop off 
your treat donations in the light blue box labeled 
HOLYWEEN in the front foyer. 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of: 

† ANTONIO SPATARO  

†  LUCITA CALPITO 

†  IMMACOLATA LISCIO  

†  CONNIE JEFFREY 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord;                     
And let perpetual light shine upon them. 

May they rest in peace. Amen.  

Special Mass For The Sick 

October 27 (Italian), 28 (English) 7:00 p.m.   

Details: To Be Announced.  

https://whova.com/portal/registration/archd_202109/
https://whova.com/portal/registration/archd_202109/


               

  “Let Your love be upon us Lord, even as we hope in You.” 

 Worldwide Marriage Encounter   

The Virtual/Online Marriage Encounter 
experience which will be held                         
on October 22-24 is a skill-building                      
enrichment program designed for                     

spouses and based on Catholic  values but                  
open to couples of all faiths. No group                            
discussion. For information and registration, 
please contact  Marge & Gerard McCauley at  
gerard.marge@rogers.com or 905-792-1925.  

    As Christians who are called 
to imitate Christ, we may 
sometimes feel that Jesus, 
being God, doesn’t know 

what it’s like to struggle here on earth. However, 
St. Paul says “we do not have a high priest                      
who is unable to sympathize with our weaknesses, 
but we have one who in every respect has been 
tested as we are, yet without sin.” Therefore, 
when we face trials in our stewardship, let us turn 
to Jesus and ask Him to help us overcome our 
struggles just as He did during His time on earth. 

Stewardship Reflection 

 

                 

 

NOW ACCEPTING!  Registration  for  2022 SACRAMENTS 

OF FIRST HOLY COMMUNION for Grade 2 Students & Up, 

and CONFIRMATION for Grade 7 Students & Up    

Requirements to Register:   1) Original & Photocopy of the  candidate’s Baptism Certificate at the 
time of registration.   2) $50.00 Registration Fee to cover the costs of class materials,                    

retreat, gown, & other expenses throughout the year.  3) Candidates must attend Mass regularly 
at Epiphany Church throughout the year to be eligible for registration.    

Registration will be accepted at the Parish office on: 

Tuesdays 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. (Closed for lunch from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m.)   

Thursdays 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Closed for lunch from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m.)                                                                                                                           
Registration Deadline: To Be Announced.                                                                                      

No Registration will be accepted without these requirements.  

  Parish Goal: $61,200.00                                                    
Total Donations To Date: $62,335.66 

 Living The Gospel By Supporting Seminarians 

We must pray for good and holy priests. But we 
must also ensure they are equipped with an                     

excellent educational and spiritual formation, 
which is why your gift to ShareLife supports                          

St. Augustine's Seminary. The future of our Church, 
and the essential pastoral care provided by our 

priests, depends on our generosity. 

October 31 is the next ShareLife Sunday.                                   
Please give generously during the special                               

collection or anytime at sharelife.org. 

 Vivere Il Vangelo Sostenendo I Seminaristi 

Dobbiamo pregare per avere buoni e santi                         
sacerdoti. Dobbiamo però anche assicurarci che 

siano dotati di un'eccellente formazione educativa 
e spirituale, ed è per questo che la vostra                       

donazione a ShareLife sostiene il St. Augustine's 
Seminary. Il futuro della nostra Chiesa, e la cura 
pastorale essenziale fornita dai nostri sacerdoti, 

dipende dalla nostra generosità. 

Il 31 Ottobre è la prossima Domenica ShareLife.     
Per favore, donate generosamente durante                         
la raccolta speciale o in qualsiasi momento                          

su sharelife.org. 


